
Another exciting hockey season is about to begin and the staff here at Extreme Hockey / 
Umbrella Marketing are very happy to once again be working closely with the LBMHA 
Lynx and Lions hockey programs. Thanks to the great support from the families and 
community of LBMHA, we have some new and exciting LBMHA specific items coming 
to our retail store. New items include: custom book bags, shower/tape bags, hockey 
gloves, as well as the hockey bags from previous years. This is all expected to arrive in 
Mid September and will be available for purchase on the retail floor as soon as we 
receive them!

We are once again happy to offer apparel to all families for the 2025/2026 season. If you 
have any questions or inquiries please do not hesitate to contact either Randy or 
Tarrington. We are developing an online store to streamline this process and we were 
hoping to launch this for the start of this hockey season but unfortunately it will not be 
ready in time. If you would like to submit your order in person please come see us 
(Umbrella Marketing, in the basement of Extreme Hockey) and we will be more than 
happy to help you with this.

Please note, all pricing on the order sheets will include taxes and shipping.

For any team specific ordering inquiries you can also reach out to either Randy or 
myself (Tarrington).

Team and corporate sales contact info:

Randy Orchard - randyorchard@extremehockey.net

Tarrington Wyonzek - tarringtonwyonzek@extremehockey.net

Looking forward to a great hockey season! See you at the rink!
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